
STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION

GRADUATE STUDENT SENATE
SEPTEMBER 20, 2012

5:30 P.M. – COLLEGE OF LAW ROOM 135

Amanda G. Sanford, GSS President
Alexandra Brewer, GSS Vice President
Kate Bashore, GSS Secretary 

 CALL TO ORDER

 ROLL/INTRODUCTIONS

 GUEST SPEAKERS
- Dr. Carolyn Hodges, Vice Provost and Dean of the Graduate School
- Jim Boyle, Director of Student Health Services
- Donnie Ross, UT Police Department 
- Cassie Watters, United Campus Workers 

 APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES

 PRESIDENT'S REPORT
- Graduate Council updates, Library Dean’s Advisory Council, NAGPS membership, GSS website
- Faculty Senate (Martin Walker)

 VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT
- SGA Undergraduate Senate

 COMMITTEE CHAIR REPORTS
- Travel Awards, Brandon O’Neill
- Love Your Libraries 5k, Bennett Adkinson
- Equity and Diversity, Ingram Cope
- Communication and Outreach, TBD (new election for chair)

 NEW BUSINESS
- Adoption of new Graduate Travel Award
- Date for Fall 2012 Town Hall
- Appointments to university committees 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

 ADJOURN

Upcoming Graduate Student Senate Meetings
Thursday, Oct. 25 at 5:30 p.m. College of Law Room 135
Thursday, Nov. 15 at 5:30 p.m. College of Law Room 135 

Other Events
Graduate Student Happy Hour – Wednesday, Oct. 17 at 6 p.m. Tin Roof Rocky Hill

Graduate Student Town Hall – TBD 
“Love Your Libraries” 5k – March 2, 2013 at 9 a.m. in Circle Park


